
ADVENTURE SUMMER CAMP 2020

Summer is almost here! Registration for Summer Camp will begin May 4th.       

 Spots are limited! We have a new payment schedule this year. Schedule below:

 
Session 1 (June 1-June 12) -Full payment due May 4th- May 15th

 

Session 2 (June 15-June 26) - Full payment due June 12th at 8AM

 

Session 3 (June 29- July 10)- Full payment due June 26th at 8AM

 

Session 4 (July 13 – July 31)- Full payment due July 10th at 8AM
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E N T E R P R I S E   P A R K S  &  R E C R E A T I O N

BASEBALL & SOFTBALL

Enterprise Parks and Recreation is committed to having a

baseball/softball season. Youth and adult sports are

incredibly important. The health, safety, and well-being of

our citizens is also important. It is with our highest hopes

that we will be able to start in the month of May. COVID-

19 remains a serious and fluid situation and the dates are

subject to change depending on the Alabama

Department of Public Health and the CDC regulations. As

of now, all EPRD activities and programs are suspended.  

 

We are anxious to play ball! Once games begin, we will post

plenty of pictures on our Facebook page! Thank you to all of

our volunteer coaches for your continued dedication to our

players and for making our program great!

 

We are excited to announce we will proudly be hosting the

Dixie Softball State Tournament this year.    

NO RESERVATIONS UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

We are not currently offering reservations of any facilities including our

park pavilions. The surfaces of the pavilions cannot be sanitized at a

frequency possible to be effective. 

 

Per Governor Ivey's statewide order, gatherings of more than 10 people

will not be allowed nor will any gatherings that cannot maintain six-

foot distance between persons. If EPRD staff notices these orders not

being followed, participants will be asked to leave the facilities.   

 

 

 



S p e c i a l  O l y m p i c s  h a s  b e e n

c a n c e l l e d .

 

0 4 / 0 1 / 2 0 2 0   C e n s u s  D a y

h t tp s : / /2020censu s .gov

 

0 5 / 0 4 / 2 0 2 0 -  S u m m e r  C a m p

Reg i s t r a t i on  beg in s

 

 

 

 U P C O M I N G   A C T I V I T I E S

A L L  R e c  C e n t e r  p r o g r a m s  a r e

s u s p e n d e d  u n t i l  M a y !

 

S e n i o r  A e r o b i c s  -

Pos tponed  un t i l  May

 

M O O S E  H O P E  G Y M  C L O S E D

u n t i l  f u r t h e r  n o t i c e
 

 

 

 
O N G O I N G  R E C  C E N T E R
A C T I V I T I E S

PLAYGROUNDS, SPORTS COURTS & FIELDS CLOSED

Practice social distancing of at least 6ft

Cover your mouth & nose with a tissue when coughing or sneezing

Wash your hands often with soap & water for at least 20 seconds

Use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer that contains at least 60% alcohol if soap is not

available

Don't share food, water bottles, utensils, or cups

Stay home if you have a fever (100.4 degrees F), a cough, shortness of breath, or are

otherwise unwell

Parks will remain open to allow citizens to maintain a healthy lifestyle. Please practice the

safety measures set forth by the Alabama Department of Public Health, the Governor's

Office and the Centers for Disease Control while visiting. Per Governor Ivey's statewide

order, gatherings of more than 10 people will not be allowed nor will any gatherings that

cannot maintain six-foot distance between persons. Additionally, sports that involve

interaction with another person of closer than 6 feet and activities that require use of

shared sporting equipment are prohibited. The volleyball court, tennis court, basketball

court, pickleball court, skate park, soccer fields, baseball fields, batting cages, and softball

fields are closed to the public at this time. 

 

The statewide order also prohibits activities on public playground equipment. All city park

playgrounds are closed to the public at this time. The surfaces of playground equipment

cannot be sanitized at a frequency possible to be effective. Playgrounds closed include

Johnny Henderson Family Park, Gibson, Peavy, Westside and Donaldson Park. The Splash

Pad at Johnny Henderson Family Park will remain closed until further notice.

 

We are so grateful for the patience of our citizens while we try our best to keep everyone

safe! While you're visiting the park, remember to play safe! Here are some tips!

 

 

 

CHILDREN'S FESTIVAL IN THE PARK- CANCELLED

The Enterprise Parks and Recreation Department has made the difficult

decision to cancel Children’s Festival in the Park this year. Every year, we look

forward to gathering and celebrating with all of the families of Enterprise and

surrounding areas. However, the safety and well-being of our citizens is too

important to risk in these uncertain times. We look forward to coming together

next year for Children’s Festival in the Park on May 1st, 2021.

 

 
E P R D  S P O N S O R S

April  2020 EPRD


